
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
26th November 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 

 

 🎄 Christmas arrangements 🎄 

 
I wanted to let you know about our Christmas arrangements this year. On Tuesday 19th December we will be 
closing for the holidays at 2pm. We are having our Christmas lunch in the hall that day and this will be free for all 
students, funded through the donations we received last year.  
 
We have a wide range of events between now and the end of term: 
 
Monday 27th November – school closed to students for our data and assessment day. 
 
Tuesday 28th and Thursday 30th – Parent consultation evenings including information stalls, food tasting from our 
kitchen and a book fair. 
 
Wednesday 13th December – Nativity for reception and year 1 parents. 
 
Monday 18th December – Santa and his REAL reindeers in school. No after school clubs. 
 
Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Singalong for all children in the hall and Christmas dinner for everyone. School 
closes 2pm. 
 
Tuesday 19th December will also be my last day in school. Our new principal, Mrs Greenwood, has already met 
some of our families and students and she is very excited to be joining the school in January. She will be coming in 
over the next few weeks so hopefully everyone will get a chance to welcome her to Dixons Marchbank. School 
reopens on Wednesday January 3rd at 8.25am. I wish you and your families a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas 
holidays. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

H Haunch 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 

 
 

 


